
 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PRINTING OF DRIVING LICENCE CARDS 

This notice serves to inform the General Public and all Driving Licence applicants 

holding Temporal Driving Licences to visit the Road Transport and Safety Agency (RTSA) 

to have their Driving Licence cards printed. 

Applicants are required to present the original copy of the Temporal Driving Licence to 
facilitate for the printing of the card.  Clients will be issued with a Driving Licence card 
at no cost.   

Going forward, the RTSA wishes to assure the public that modalities have been put in 
place to ensure that all Driving Licences cards are produced on “print on demand” 
basis. 

Kindly take this as official notification. 
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